
We love to hear from our alumni. Send your class notes 

and other updates to the KDS E-Newsletter, 6077 

Main Street, Grant, AL  35747 or bcagle@nehp.net.   

Remember to add your class year!   

 

Class of 1991 Gathering 

Friday, February 5, 2016 

 

The class of 1991 will gather Friday, February 5th at the Burkey Center 

Gym to watch the Patriots basketball game. The JV games will begin 

at 4:30. 

Contact Daniel Wrenn for additional information. dwrenn@nehp.net  
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